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Oftice of the Director General of Audit, Southern Railway, Chennai-600003

All Pensioners/F amily Pensioners of this office are informéd that the Office of the
Director General of Audit, Southern Railway, Chennai has planned to organize a ‘Pension
Grievance Hearing’ on 20™ September, 2023 between 10.30 AM and 04:30 PM through
Video Conferencing facility. The link for participating in the Adalat through videoconferencing
will be made available in our website https.//cag.gov.in/rly/chennai/en.

All Pensioners/Family Pensioners who retired from this office may send their
-griévances either by e-mail to srauoadmn@sr.railnet.gov.in (with a copy to
aauoadmn2@sr.railnet.gov.in) or by Post to Senior Audit Officer/Admn, Office of the
Director General of Audit, Southern Railway, Park Town, Chennai-600003 by
18" September 2023. If the grievance is being forwarded by Post then the enyelope may be
super scribed with the words ‘Pension Adalat 2023°.

While sending their grievance the Pensioners/F amily Pensioners may please indicate
their name, address, designation at the time of retirement, date of retirement, PPO number,
mobile number and email id. In this connection, all pensioners/family pensioners are requested

to kindly inform this office about change of address, if any, and update their mobile number

 and email ID, to facilitate further communication.

It may please be noted that only those grievances will be taken up which fall within

the framework of extant pension policy/guidelines.

S.Suresh
Director (Admn)

Phone: 044-25350090
Email: ddaudit@sr.railnet.gov.in




